Casco Township Planning Commission Minutes
July 18, 2017

7:00 pm

Casco Township Hall

Attendance: Mark Lloyd (Planner), Joe Stevens, Keith Teltow (Chairperson), James Edwards, Stan
Pankiewicz, Cynthia Goulston, Gerald Keller, Bill Ruemenapp (Casco Twp. Supervisor), Lorene Lomerson
(Minute Taker)

1. The meeting was called to order by Keith Teltow at 7:00pm.
2. The pledge to the flag was recited.

3. The minutes from the June 20, 2017 meeting was approved. Motion made by James Edwards and
supported by Cynthia Goulston. The motion carried.

4. The agenda was approved. Motion made by Joe Stevens and supported by Stan Pankiewicz. The
motion carried.

5. Communications: Communication received from Sara Mills at Closup regarding Wind Energy. It was
read to all in attendance, discussion followed, commission will look into this for a future presentation.

6. Discussion from the Floor: None.
7. Public Hearing: None.
8. Unfinished Business:

a. Ordinance Revisions: Discussion held regarding parking lots from gravel to pavement.
Discussion held regarding deferred parking. Discussion held regarding solar/wind energy usage. Mark
Lloyd will work on revisions for the ordinances to be reviewed by the Planning Commission.

9. New Business: None.
10. Planner’s Report: Mark Lloyd reiterated that he will work on the 3 ordinance revisions.
11. Report from Committees: Stan Pankiewicz reported on the ZBA meeting.

12. Adjournment: A motion was made by Stan Pankiewicz to adjourn the meeting and supported by
Gerald Keller. The motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:55pm.



